
 
 

Businesses large and small are struggling at this really hard time. Longham is no exception and we 

really need to boost our numbers and encourage new parents to have the confidence to send 

their children to us.  

 

Unfortunately as you know, our landlords, Longham United Reformed Church, have made us sign 

an agreement where we are not allowed anyone other than Longham staff inside the premises. 

 

This has had an impact on our numbers. Some new perspective parents have sent their children 

elsewhere as they cannot view our pre-school and see are great activities and our children 

thriving. We have fantastic recommendations but it is a big decision choosing the right pre-

school for your child and we understand recommendations may not be enough. 

 

We have decided that we need to do a video so we can show new parents our facilities and how 

happy our children are. 

 

Please could you complete the slip below returning by Tuesday 13th October indicating if you are 

happy for your child to appear in the video which will be used on our website and social media. 

The children will be playing in the background whilst Leanne is talking about us, they will not be 

interviewed. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Kelly & Leanne 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

 

 

Child’s Name - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Yes I am happy / No I am not happy for you my child to appear in the promotional video  
*Please circle which one applies 

 

 

Signed - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Date  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 


